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Curtis

We would like to register a strong objection to this development. It entails depriving the area of a much 

needed and ecologically valuable garden space  and involved cutting down mature trees which have a 

protection order. At a time when there is so much focus on protecting the environment, this is unacceptable. 

The proposed development is also much too high and will block light from neighbouring properties. Further, 

this new development will put an intolerable strain on the limited parking spaces available in Gondar Gardens 

and Hillfield Road. Lastly, and perhaps most important, this same company is also developing two other 

nearby properties at the end of Hillfield Road, and one of them has been under construction for an incredible 

12 years causing havoc at the cul-de-sac end of Hillfield Road. This irresponsible and insensitive behaviour 

should not be allowed to continue.
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